
NE LAKE ROAD

Community Open House 1
February 26  |  5:30 -7:30 p.m.
Presentation at 5:45 p.m.

The City of Camas has begun plans to improve the intersection of NE Lake Road and NE Everett Street.  
Located between Lacamas Lake and Round Lake just north of the downtown corridor, this intersection is critical to keeping the 
community connected. During this project, we will evaluate existing traffic and environmental conditions, seek input from the 
community, and recommend improvements to address congestion and safety for all users – motorists, pedestrians, and bicyclists.
Visit our website for more information: www.cityofcamas.us/lakeroad

NE EVERETT STREET



Your input is important!
Please attend an upcoming event 
or visit us online to learn more and 
share your ideas. 

Community Open House 1
February 26, 2019 | 5:30-7:30 p.m.
Camas Library | 625 NE 4th Ave.
(brief presentation starting at 5:45 p.m.)

Help us keep our community moving! 
For more information:

www.cityofcamas.us/lakeroad                         

NE LAKE ROAD

NE EVERETT STREET


